# Listenin

BRITISH WIRELESS FOR THE BLIND FUND

KEEPING BLIND PEOPLE IN TOUCH WITH THE WORLD

THE BWBF NEWSLETTER

**AUTUMN 2022** 

### We are still here for you



As we head into the final weeks of summer I wanted to write again, firstly to thank you so much for your generous support of our work.

It is thanks to you we have been able to continue helping so many people living with sight loss during what have been some of the toughest times many of us have experienced.

During the challenges of the last couple of years we have altered the way in which we deliver our service. The need to keep everyone safe and healthy has been of the upmost importance to us. The 'new' doorstep delivery method, BWBFconnect, has proved so popular we have decided to integrate it into our on-going service. But, as we move forward, we are now so pleased to be starting our face-to-face delivery and personal support once again. Provided by our team of wonderful volunteers we are already recruiting to expand the group!

Whichever radio from our selection you chose, and whichever delivery method you prefer, we are still very much here for you.

I therefore also wanted to take this opportunity to remind you how to reach out to us for support. Whether you would like to access our service yourself, or you know someone else who would like more

information about our radios, there are several easy ways to contact us.



Call **01622 754757** and speak to your area's Regional Manager



Email info@blind.org.uk and your query will be directed to the relevant person



Send us a question via our website www.blind.org.uk/contact



Talk to your local blind association or support service who could contact us on your behalf

Once again thank you so much for your support - we look forward to continuing our work for you.

**Margaret Grainger** 

Margaret Granger.

Chief Executive



## Listenin

## Making your gift worth even more.

We are sure that many of you will be acutely aware of the current cost of living crisis being reported across all media channels, and we expect this new challenge is being felt by many of our beneficiaries and loyal supporters.

Here at British Wireless we are committed to both responsible fundraising and responsible charitable expenditure. As such we are determined to make sure we do the absolute best we can with the very kind donations you so generously give.

One way that you can also ensure your money goes that bit further is by making sure that, if possible, we are able to claim Gift Aid on your donations.

Gift Aid is a scheme run by the government that enables charities to increase the value of donations made by 25%, claiming back basic rate tax that you will have already paid on your income. Simply, British Wireless can claim an extra



25 pence per pound donated - at no extra cost to you.

In order to allow us to collect Gift Aid you must be a UK taxpayer and have paid enough tax to cover the amount reclaimed by all charities you give to in each tax year. As well as tax paid on income from a job you can also count tax deducted on a state pension or other pensions, tax paid on investments or rental income, or Capital Gains Tax.

So don't forget next time you so kindly support our work, if you can, please tick the Gift Aid box on the back of all our donation forms.

Last year Gift Aid provided an additional £10,000 toward our charitable work.

Together we can make sure even more people benefit from your kindness.

#### Do you have an email address?

British Wireless pride ourselves in staying connected with our donors and beneficiaries. We feel it is important to let you know about our news and updates.

Email communications are not only better for the environment but they also help us to reduce our costs and therefore redirect funds to our crucial frontline service.

Of course we understand not everyone has access to the internet or an email address but if you do, and you would like to receive all your future communications by email please just let Julie Hocking know at **julieh@blind.org.uk** 

Call us on - 01622 754757
Write to us at - 10 Albion Place, Maidstone, Kent, ME14 5DZ
Visit our website - www.blind.org.uk